RT HON DAMIAN GREEN MP

HOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON SWI1A 0AA

28" January 2016

Dear Mr Faulkner,

Thank you for your letter about the public consultation on Operation Stack.

[ am pleased to say that we are in agreement about the desirability of the Department
for Transport choosing alternatives 3 or 4 so that the new facility can also be used to

help with the problem of general lorry parking.

I have proposed alternative 3, and if adopted [ hope that could be followed by a move
to take enforcement action against lorries parking irresponsibly overnight.

Yours sincerely,

N
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Mr John Faulkner
382 Sandyhurst Lane
Ashford

Kent TN25 4PF
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